STIGALL ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC.

4117 Hillsboro Pike, Suite 206 * Nashville, Tennessee 37215 = Telephone: 615-460-7515 = Facsimile: 615-460-7517

September 5, 2014

Mr. I.LH. Graham, III, Mayor
City of Crossville

392 North Main Street
Crossville, Tennessee 38555

Re: City of Crossville
Highway 127N Elevated Tank Painting
Results of Bid Opening
SEA Project No. 0639

Dear Mayor Graham:

Separate, sealed bids for the referenced project were received by the City of Crossville until 2:00
p-m. (local time) on September 4, 2014 at which time they were opened and read aloud. We have
reviewed and certified the bids received, a copy of the certified bid tabulation is enclosed for your
review. A summary of the results of the bid opening is as follows:

Contractor Bid Amount

01. Preferred Sandblasting & Painting, LLC
Shelbyville, Tennessee $ 128,500.00

02. Tank Pro, Inc.

North Port, Alabama $ 181,596.00
03. Scott 1. Enterprises, Inc.
Maryville, Tennessee $ 188,750.00

04. Utility Service Company, Inc.

Perry, Georgia $ 193,200.00
05. Southeastern Tank & Tower, Inc.
Lak Park, Georgia $ 221,270.00

Based upon the results of the bid opening, it is our recommendation that the project be awarded
to the low bidder, Preferred Sandblasting & Painting, LLC, in the amount of $128,500.00.
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We greatly appreciate the opportunity to work with you, the City of Crossville and the Catoosa
Utility Department and please contact me if [ can be of assistance in any matter.

Sincerely,
STIGALL ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC.

Robert D. Stigall, P.E.
President

Enclosure
RDS/mac
ce: Mr. Tim Begley, Director of Engineering

City of Crossville

Mr. Jerry T. Garrison, Director
City of Crossville Catoosa Utility Department

Ms. Sally Oglesby, City Recorder
City of Crossville

Mr. David A. Rutherford, City Manager
City of Crossville




